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SOUTHEAST ALASKA REGIONAL HEALTH CONSORTIUM

December 14, 2020

City and Borough of Sitka

John Leach, Municipal Administrator
100 Lincoln Street

Sitka, AK 99835

Dear Mr. Leach,

After considering options put before the SouthEast Alaska Regional Health Consortium
{SEARHC) regarding the Moller Drive Campus's potential purchase, we request that the
Assembly and city prepare a process for the facility's competitive bid at your earliest
convenience.

SEARHC looks forward to participating in a transparent sale process to increase healthcare
services and employment options in Sitka.

Sincerely,

Dr. Elliot Bruhl ;f

. f . . .
Senior Vicc—; Presidert and Chief Medical Director

Maegan Bosa
Director of Marketing and Communications




